DPA is closed until further notice

as a health and safety precaution.

Our staff (teleworking) will continue to process
complaints filed through our web site, via email,
and on our voice mail, although there may be
some delays.

To file a complaint, please visit
https://sfgov.org/dpa/

Or call 415-241-7711




